
Mr Adams congratulated all newly elected Safeguarding
Advocates and the children introduced themselves.
Photos will be taken by Miss Brewin for the Pupil
Parliament display board and for the school website.

The children reviewed the Child-Friendly Safeguarding
Policy and agreed some minor changes to the content.
They recognised the importance of having our own child-
friendly policy to be read as a guide to the main policy.
ACTION: Mr Adams to communicate the changes to
children in assembly and display on the children’s
safeguarding noticeboard in the school hall.

The children discussed ideas for objectives and activities
to be included on their action plan for this academic year.
These included:

Thinking of ideas to raise the profile of safeguarding
when participating in NSPCC Number Day.
Completing a questionnaire/audit with the children to
identify areas for improvement around
safeguarding/ideas for future safeguarding
developments.
Lead an assembly on safeguarding with the help of Mr
Adams.
Think of ideas for Safer Internet Day.
Think of ideas for topics for future MHST workshops.

ACTION: Create an action plan to share and finalise at
the next meeting.
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